John Mastoras Thu, May 22, 5:06 PM (15 hours ago)
to me

Jim,

Thanks for this link to the pictures of Mission #52.

It's hard to put into words the feelings and emotions that rolled through me during this
“Flight of a Lifetime”. Thank you just isn’t enough to say for all you do along with the rest
of the group and the volunteers. Spending time with you, friends who came with you
and members of our “WISH Syndicate” on Tuesday afternoon and evening was a
wonderful way to end a very memorable event in our lives.

Regards,
John Mastoras



